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Addendum No. 4 

 
RFP No. 23-21 

ROCKDALE WATER RESOURCES COMMUNICATIONS CONTACT CENTER 
SOLUTION 

 
September 18, 2023 

 
RFP #23-21 is hereby amended as follows:   
 

1. Below are questions received and corresponding answers: 
 
A. Question: Would the County be willing to accept an electronic proposal response rather than a hard 

copy response? 
 

Answer: No 
 

B. Question: Please confirm that per the Proposal Checklist on pg. 22, we should respond to either the 
“References” section or the “Contractor’s Qualifications Statement & Questionnaire”, but we don’t 
need to respond to both sections. 

 
Answer: Respond to the References Section 
 

C. Question: Would the county be open to provide the Tax-Exempt Certification now in this question 
phase? 

 
Answer: Yes, see attached 
 

D. Question: Stakeholders: Who are the primary stakeholders and decision-makers for this project? 
 

Answer: Water Resources and Technology Services 
 
 

2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect.  
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3. If a proposal has been submitted and anything in this Addendum causes the contractor to change the 

item offered or to increase or decrease the proposal price, the new price and/or changes will be 
inserted below: 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

4. All contractors under this Request for Proposal are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum on the Proposal Form, page 13 of this RFP.    

 
 

Tina Malone      
Tina Malone, CPPB CPPO 
Purchasing & Procurement Manager  
Department of Finance, Purchasing Division 
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